Dear Parents,

First session of the METAVERSE 360VR program is being held on 9th & 10th October for the
participating students as per below:

Class I to V - An Inspiring Journey: From Earth to Space

Class VI to X - "Space Exploration: Discover Life on Exoplanets"

Students will have an exciting experience of traveling in space, visiting the International Space Station
and meeting astronauts.

Three sessions will be conducted in the Metaverse 360VR program.
Second session 27th and 28th October

Third session 2nd and 3rd November.

Regards,

Principal.



